
 

Centenary celebration and election of shop stewards 
 
The PSA will be celebrating its 100th birthday on 7 July 2020 with various projects (e.g. bread clips 
and bottle-caps collection, planting of 100 trees per province, and city parades) be embarked upon. 
The PSA will also provide members with a special golf shirt as part of Centenary celebration.  
 
In 2020 the term of current PSA member structures and shop stewards is also coming to an end on 
31 March. The election process needs to be concluded by 28 February 2020. As this process will be 
running concurrently with the distribution of golf shirts, members are advised that the shirts will be 
distributed in these meetings at their institutions.  
 
Members are advised that elections will take place from 3 to 28 February 2020 throughout all districts. 
Members are urged to attend meetings and participate in the election of capable and committed shop 
stewards.  
 
Members can contact the following officials for more information:  
 
Queen Seema: queen.seema@psa.co.za / 015 295 0511 
Caroline Vorster: caroline.vorster@psa.co.za / 015 295 0513 
Christine Mabu: christine.mabu@psa.co.za / 015 295 0507 
Lucky Kganyago: lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za / 015 295 0500 
Kate Mamabolo: kate.mamabolo@psa.co.za / 015 295 0506 
 
Members can also contact Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 or Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 
8995.   
 
Members will be informed of developments.  
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